Lake Oswego School District

2455 Country Club Road
P.O. Box 70
Lake Oswego, OR 97034-0070

503-534-2000

March 6, 2025

To: Proposing Firms
Lake Oswego School District for the RFP Titled:
Architectural Design Services of a Replacement Elementary School

Notice of Intent to Award

Based on the Proposals received, the interview process, and the following review of scores
from the review committee, the Lake Oswego School Districtintends to award the contract
for Architectural Services for the above referenced project to Soderstrom Architects.

The District appreciates your time and interest in this project.

If there are any questions, please call me at 503.534.2223 or email at
vanden lo k12.or.us.

Sincerely,

Anthony Vandenberg

Executive Director of Project Management



